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Dates:                            
 

 March 

11th -  Y6 Robinwood  

20th—Class photograph 

21st -  World Down syn-
drome Day—wear odd 

socks  

22nd-  Easter Bingo 7pm 

 

     28th March 
school ends at 

1:30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @kewwoods 

              Friday 8th March, 2024  

ATTENDANCE: 
School attendance this 
week is 96% which is  
above national average. 
Well done to class  1W 
who had the 
highest  attendance at 
99.3% 

Yesterday, we celebrated World Book Day and promoted a love of 
reading We were delighted with the fabulous  

support from parents in sending their children to school as a charac-
ter from a book. We also launched the prestigious Writer of the Year 
competition for KS2. The best entries will be awarded points for their 
house team. We finished our day by awarding prizes for the most cre-
ative costumes and with a special story titled ‘Connect, Kindness and  

Believe’ written by a team of talented Year 6 writers (Carter, Abdullah, 
Oscar, India, Tilly-May and Harry). We had a week of fantastic events 
that included a visit from the poet Matt Goodfellow and a Hogwart’s 
competition of Quidditch!   

World Book Day 
2024 



This week we had a visit from a poet,  

Matt Goodfellow. First the children had an assembly, 
then all of KS1 & KS2 children took part in a work-
shop and had the opportunity to write some of their 
own poems. Year 6 especially enjoyed the visit as 
they had already read his book ‘The Final Year’ which 
is written in a poetic verse form.  



Quidditch Day! 

KS2 had an amazing day taking part in Quidditch 
tournaments. 

Well done to the winning team—Rowling (Gryfindor) 



#kNOwKnifeCrime campaign and mini marathon 
bleed control kit fundraiser April 2024 

As a school we are always looking for opportunities and ways to educate our pupils on how 
to keep themselves safe. We have decided to team up again with #kNOwKnifeCrime cam-
paign and London Marathon 2024 to fundraise for bleeding control kits and cabinets for 
outside schools in Sefton. Last July we had a fantastic campaign which enabled us to pur-
chase several bleed control kits and a cabinet for outside our school. We now want to con-
tinue fundraising so we can see more cabinets around our local area. To do this we have 
teamed up with the London Marathon 2024.  

Nursery to Year 6 pupils – Mini marathon 

We will be having a mini fun marathon event in our school Tuesday 16th April 2024 where 
all pupils will participate in running/walking 2.6 miles in our school grounds. For  

participating in this event all children will receive a London mini marathon certificate and 
our school will receive a trophy.  

On Monday we will be having an assembly about how our mini marathon run will fundraise 
for more bleed control kits. Younger pupils will focus on life saving facts and how running/ 
walking can keep us physically and mentally healthy. We will also discuss how we can 
achieve ambitious goals by setting ourselves the mini marathon challenge.  

 

Next Thursday pupils in Year 5 and Year 6 will have an assembly with the #kNOwKnifeCrime 
campaigner Laura Hughes (who established in Memory of Colin McGinty) a -
kNOwKnifeCrime initiative to educate young people on the wider lasting impact of knife 
crime. The assembly will be age appropriate and help children to consider choices they 
have. As part of our safeguarding work, we need to educate our pupils on the dangers they 
may be exposed to. The purpose of the fundraiser is not to scare or worry our community 
but to raise awareness of the possible risks and raise money to purchase bleed control kits 
for our local community. 

  

On Wednesday 17th April, 20 representatives from Year 5 and Year 6 will be participating in 
a relay event. The event will start at Kew Woods at 8am and we will run from our school to 
Meols Cop High passing on a ‘bleed control kit’. Meols Cop High will then run on to the next 
school participating to show how we are working as a Southport Community to keep our 
community safe. All children in Year 5 and Year 6 will be supporting the event in some way, 
should they not be part of the running relay group. 84 schools in Sefton are participating in 
this event .There will also be relay events in Formby, Crosby, Bootle and Maghull.  

 

To support the campaign, a fundraising link will be sent to parents/carers prior to the event 
to sponsor the children for the Mini Marathon and the Year 5 and Year 6 pupils representing 
our school during the #kNOwKnifeCrime campaign relay. 



This Week’s Big Question 

8th – International Women’s Day 

Should everyone have the right to        
education? 

BIG QUESTION of the week!  

Here is a summary of what the pupils thought: 

Y1 — Everyone should have an education to learn lots and be able to read a 
story. It also means parents can teach their own children and people can 

get jobs.  

Y2 —  Yes because we need to learn so we can get a job and earn money. 
Also if you don’t learn you won’t find out about the amazing planet we live 

on. It is also important to learn about the past. 

Y3 —  Everyone needs to learn so they can get a job.  

Y4 — Everyone should have an education so people know how to stay 
healthy, tell the time and how to use money. If girls weren't educated it 
would only be boys who could work. It also helps us meet new people and 

makes everyone equal.  

Y5 — Education should be provided to everyone to make things fair and 
people can learn how to keep themselves safe. You can learn skills then 

this helps you get a job and earn money to live.  

Y6 — Everyone should have a right to an education, it is a right to learn 
key skills  as it gives you power and success. No one should be limited with 

the right to learn. In prison people are educated to reform themselves 
and that is important.  

Next week's BIG QUESTION is  

Fairtrade fortnight 

Why should I buy fairtrade? 
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This Week’s Class Dojo Winners 

Mia RK 

Holly RW 

Izzy & Olly 1K 

Hugo 1W 

Freddie 2K 

Ali 2W 

Penny 3K 

Harleigh 3W 

Perrie 4K 

Lilly D 4W 

Nell 5K 

Poppy 5W 

Mutsa 6K 

Carter 6W 



Y3 had a wonderful time in Forest School team 
building and getting very muddy!  



International Women’s Day  



Nursery have been reading Superworm!  

The children made a wormery, played an I-spy      
Superworm game and made worms using playdough.  










